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UNITED STATES GOVERNMENT 

Memorandum 
File DAn:: 21 January 1971 

Deputy Chief, Alien Affairs Staff 

Vladimir RODRIGUEZ Lahere 
#74965l(C) 

1. On 21 January 1971, Rod Marshall, X-7144, or 7145, 
advised that the Flight is 952 and not 958. All of the rest of 
the information is the same. 

2. Joe White was advised as to the new Flight Number 
and apologies we·re extended and accepted. 
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